## ISWGA Annual Meeting September 12, 2013 Delaware Country Club, Muncie, IN

Meeting was called to order by President Nancy Perez. Invocation for dinner was given by Secretary Loma Doerstler. Lunch was served by Minda and her kitchen staff. Excellent lunch.

Low putts and Super Senior awards were presented. The minutes of the last year's tournament were on the tables and were accepted and read. The treasurer's report was also on the tables and accepted as read. A discussion was held about getting the word out about the tournament and was recommended to send emails to all who attended this year. By unanimous vote that will be the procedure next year.

A vote was taken for having the tournament next year on Sunday in the afternoon and Monday and Tuesday in the morning. The vote was unanimous to keep the same.

Nancy announced that anyone that wanted the picture books from the past years may take them rather than keep them and store them from year to year.

There was a vote of 25-4 to keep the Super Seniors 3 days.

Officers for next year were voted on and they are:

President: Lynn Hardin

Vice President: Bev Carnes Secretary: Loma Doerstler Treasurer: Karen Phillips Representative: Beth Orsay

Past Presidents were recognized.

Pro Tom Harris was introduced and thanked for a great tournament.

Prizes were presented by Lynn Hardin. Results of the tournament are included within the minutes.

The gavel was passed to Lynn Hardin by Nancy Perez. Next years tournament will be at Hawk's Tail in Greenfield, Indiana.

Meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Loma Doerstler